Cake Raffle Fridays!

Dear Parents/Carers

Friends of Nettleton School run a fundraising cake raffle **every** Friday for children to enter at a cost of 20p per ticket. This ticket buys a chance to win a cake kindly donated by a parent or carer. All money raised is put back into the school for the benefit of every pupil.

We need your help to keep it a success, so would like to ask for your support in this coming year to keep the raffle going.

If you are able and would like to donate a cake please fill out the slip below and return to the school so your name can be included in our annual list, alongside a date for when it's your turn. We will send this list out to you when complete.

You don't have to be Mary Berry to do this by any means! We will be extremely grateful for anything we receive – homemade, shop bought – whatever suits you best. And it doesn't have to be one cake. It can be a pack of fairy cakes or chocolate rolls etc... anything cakey goes!!

Thank you all in advance for your support!	
I would like to donate a cake for the cake raffle.	
Name:	
Name of child/ChildrenClassClass	